Steinert After Prom

Chair Meeting

Thursday January 18, 2018

The meeting was called to order by Jodi Morgan at 7:01.

The minutes from the November meeting were reviewed. No changes were made. The minutes will be posted on the website and filed for audit.

The treasurers report was given by Karen Bridgers. (see report)

Jodi started the meeting by asking everyone if they or anyone they know would be interested in holding a position on the 2018 steering committee. The steering committee as well as chairs for all the committee's needs to be finalized asap. Please reach out to underclassman parents.

All chairs were then asked to give a brief update on their committees.

Website

If anyone needs any information or flyers posted on the website, please contact Dana Sacco.

Activities/casino

All vendors have been confirmed and deposits are being sent. The next meeting is scheduled for Jan. 30th in C6 at 7:00pm.

Boardwalk

The next meeting is scheduled for Jan. 30th in B124 at 7:00pm.

This committee is still looking for volunteers on the night of the prom. They will need to get into the container to look at last year's games. Some will need to be repaired and may even need to be replaced.

Decorations

Everything looks amazing. They are building and painting everything every Monday & Wednesday night from 6:30-8:30pm in C6. We would like to borrow a few decorations from Crocket Middle School but will need a pick-up truck to get it all to Steinert. If anyone has a truck that we can borrow, please let us know.

Fashion Show

Working with decorating. The dance practices started. They had a great time!! Say yes to the dress Sat. Kids were given Bio and music sheets. The fitting will not take place until the week of the show. Boys Feb 7th at Giovanni's. \$50.00 off for the prom. All flyers will be on the website. Tickets will be given to the kids on Sunday. Must sell 6.

Fundraising

Jan 27th Volleyball times need to be moved. Girls-check-in will be 3:15 with a start time of 4:00pm. Boys check-in will be 5:00 with a start time of 5:45pm. There will be 20 teams. We still need parent volunteers. It can't go on without the parents help.

Possible paint night for the end of February.

Shop rite bagging for all models is scheduled for Feb 19th 1-7pm. Kids will sign up at dance rehearsal.

Our Cheesecake fundraiser was very successful.

Would anyone like skin care products as a fundraiser? Steering committee will discuss??

Refreshments

They had their 1st meeting on Jan. 22nd.

Prizes

A lot of donations have been coming in. All fashion show prizes are done. Focusing on after prom now. Some Companies will only allow donations once a year. Will reach out to food committee as to not overlap.

Publicity

Baby pictures/Senior messages flyers are done. The flyers will go home in mailing along with senior supper invitations. (340 students)

Security

Will meet at end of Feb. Need 10 stations. 2 people at every station. Looking for parent volunteers, even if it's only for a few hours.

Senior Breakfast

The breakfast is scheduled for Wed. April 11th. We're hoping to meet on Tues. evening around 6:30 to set up. Cafeteria is booked.

Gifts

9 more parents have requested shirts. We need to have 12 or more to place an order. If you would like to place an order, please contact Stefanie Sarno or a member of the steering committee ASAP.

Set-up/clean-up

Nothing to discuss. They will schedule a meeting closer to After Prom.

Senior supper

The dinner is scheduled for April 12th at the Stone Terrace from 6:30-10:30. Focusing on basket donations. They have 24 so far. Invitations are done. RSVP by the 23rd of March. No limit per family. Hall can seat 500.

Tickets

All done. Fashion show and after prom wrist bands are ordered. Make posters to hang in the school the week before tickets go on sale. Looking for parent volunteers to sell tickets during lunches the week of. Please contact Michelle Bruschini if you can help.

Underclassman

Will continue to send out emails keeping the Jr. parents informed. If you need help on your committee, please contact Kim Cerasi.

Before adjourning the meeting, Karen asked if we would like to do a Super 50/50 at senior supper. It was a unanimous Yes!!!

Meeting was adjourned at 7:59pm.

Meeting minutes were taken by Heather Tucker.